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Madam President,
Ukraine welcomes the delegation of Liberia and thanks for the presentation of its national report.
The efforts of the country aimed at human rights protection and promotion are commendable. We note with appreciation the development of the second National human rights action plan and submitting several reports in fulfilment of Liberia’s treaty reporting obligations. 

Yet, a lot remains to be done in a number of areas, in particular, women and children rights. 

We hope that close cooperation with the OHCHR country Office opened 2 years ago will facilitate further progress in the human rights sphere and recommend Liberia to:
· bring customary law in line with the CEDAW;
· improve access for women to health-care services;

· adopt and implement legislation criminalizing all forms of FGM;
· take effective measures to prohibit and eliminate child and/or forced marriages as well as all forms of child labour exploitation;
· ratify the OP to CRC on the Sale of Children, Child Prostitution and Child Pornography;
· strengthen efforts to abolish traditional harmful practices.
Thank you.
